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Dear Colleagues, 

  

„We are pleased to announce that SPCC is organising an in-
person course on “Cancer Pain Academy”, to be held in Rome 
on 13/14 December 2023. 

The event is designed specifically for HCPs to help improve the 
quality of cancer pain management and to deepen the holistic 
approach in this care with the points of view of different experts. 

Attached is the official announcement letter from the 
President and CEO of SPCC  

  

(Comment by E. Budai: you can see this letter on our website 
www.fajdalom-tarsasag-hu – Main page – Application - Cancer 
Pain Academy). 

  

ATTENDANCE TO THE CANCER PAIN ACADEMY IS BY 
APPLICATION ONLY. 

Applications deadline: 25th June 2023 

50 participants will be selected 

Direct link to apply: https://www.spcc.net/en/events/future-
events/cancer-pain-academy-in-person-course/3-5249-0- 

  

We believe you will recognise the importance of this initiative in the 
Cancer Pain field, the relevance of its main topics, and the 
participation of high-level experts. 
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We would therefore like to know whether you would be 
interested in promoting the Cancer Pain Academy through 
your members and/or your communication channels. 

We would be delighted to discuss the level and form of 
support you could provide. 

Looking forward to receiving your kind reply, we remain at disposal 
for any further information you may require. 

With kindest regards, 

Annalisa Musco 

Project Manager„  

 

 

 


